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November 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are writing to inform you about an important update to homework in Year 6, which 
will be implemented to enhance our students' learning experience. 

Starting this week, all homework will be set online through the Learning By Questions 
(LBQ) platform. I am pleased to inform you that your children have already received 
their login details, which will enable them to access their assignments easily. This new 
system not only allows for a more interactive and engaging approach to homework but 
also provides immediate feedback on their progress. 

Every Friday, we will assign new tasks that are designed to reinforce the concepts 
learned in class over the previous week. Students will be expected to complete these 
assignments by the following Friday. This weekly schedule will not only help in building 
a routine but also foster a sense of responsibility and commitment to their studies. 

We highly encourage you to engage with your children during this process. Discussing 
their homework tasks and the challenges they may face can greatly enhance their 
understanding and motivation. Should you encounter any difficulties regarding the 
platform or the assignments, please do not hesitate to reach out for assistance. 

Thank you for your continued support and engagement in your child’s education. We 
are excited about this new initiative and hope it contributes positively to their learning 
journey. 

Yours sincerely, 

Miss Stanley and Mr Hollyoake 
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